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   NORTH SALEM ELEMENTARY 
   140 ZION HILL RD SALEM, NH 03079 (603) 893-7062 

minutes 
Date:  March 22, 2018 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Ken Tarara at 7:00pm 
 
 
 
 
In attendance: Amy McSweeney, Ken Tarara, Renee Serafino, Janice Wilkins, Breda Morgano, Jen Fitzsimons, 
Jubilee Oberlander, Roopesh Mathur, Jenn Schoenrock, Sandra Galvez, Jessica Lees and Alicia Emerson.   
 
 
Welcome and Introductions 
 
 
Approval of Minutes: 
The February PTA minutes were reviewed. Ken made a motion to approve and Roopesh second the motion. 
Minutes were approved.  
 
Treasurer’s Report:  
Treasurer’s report was reviewed. Box tops earned $1200. From the Pasta night we will be able to purchase t-
shirts for 5th graders.  
 
Pavilion update:  
Pavilion will be delivered Monday/Tuesday. PTA gifted to school. Paperwork has been submitted. Site prep to 
start in April 2 weeks before the pad will be done.  
 
Old Business/Recap: 

• Power of the Penny: Momentum is low. The machine broke at the bank. They are trying to repair it. 
Ken will call Salem Co-Op if we can cash in coins there.  

 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 

• Pizza Bingo 3/23: 253 people. Round tables and cafeteria tables are all set. A kids committee picked 
books. Everything is all set. Families will bring drinks. Bus transport from Triumphant Church to 
school costs $140.  

o A Motion was made from Ken Tarara and 2nd was Alicia to increase budget to cover cost of 
bus from $500 to $640.  All were in favor. 
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• Dodgeball 4/5/18: The new date for the dodgeball tournament will be 4/5/18. Families can place an 
order for pizza.  

• Father/Daughter Dance 4/6: Sandra has the invitations in envelopes and they will get sent out asap. 
Purchasing, music and photographer is all set. We will also be promoting on facebook.  

• Mother/Son Event: Similar setup as last year. It will be April 13th in the gym. They will do hungry 
hippo, inflatable, they will have little snacks and Clix will be there. Possibly there might be Connect 4, 
and mini golf. There will be a DJ. Volunteers are needed and we will work with Shelby and Jennifer to 
secure.  

• Grandparents Day 4/20: Michelle has the budget and familiar as she ran it last year.  

• Ice Cream Social 5/31: Jen S and Marisa Berlin.  We are in need of securing an entertainer.  

• 5th grade celebration: New dates, last day of school moved, as of now June 20th. Kindergarten last day 
of school will be June 19th. Ceremony moved to June 15th 10-1pm.  

• Grade 5 move up day is June 5th.  

• Field Day June 6th 

• Yard Sale: School tables will be used. 7 people signed up. Mary Ann will spread word on social media 
and advertisement. Will look into a truck for the end to collect the remaining items. Salvation Army 
said no. They will speak to SPD about traffic.  

Board and Positions:  
Shelby spoke to all co-chairs and leaders for 2018/19 appointments. 

• We need a chair for spirit wear 

• 5th grade parent to chair and lead dodgeball 

• We need a chair for movie night 

 
2018-2019 PTA Board: 

• There is a general invite for board positions going out by the end of the week.  

• Busses for events, potentially increase PTA dues. We are going to look into the bus for events so we 
can increase the participation so parking will not be an issue for families. We are going to look at 
raffling off spaces for the bus.  

• We will look at a new position will be a Communication Chair. A non PTA Facebook page as well as 
focusing on Instagram and Twitter. We want to spread the word through a newsletter. We can also 
email the minutes from the PTA meeting. We want families to be in the know.  

 
Principals Update: 

• Volunteer Assembly will be 4/6 at 2:00pm  

• Night at Woodbury for 5th grade parents will be March 28th  
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• Talent Show is 3/29 at Salem High School. .  

 
Next Meeting: 
April 11th at 7:00pm in School Library.  

 
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 8:20pm and was passed unanimously.  
 


